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The Peoria Area Chamber of Commerce published Julie Proscia's article breaking
down the most impactful changes that went into effect on January 1, 2025. In the
article Julie lists each change and how they will impact Illinois employers warning
employers to review their policies, postings and handbooks to ensure that they
do not fall behind.

You can read the full article on the Peoria Area of Chamber of Commerce
website.


